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As reported in a Law360 article on March 14, 2018, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency recently 

announced a decision to change the permitting process for proposed projects that emit air pollutants. 

Liz Williamson, a partner in our Environment & Natural Resources section, provided comments on the 

EPA's New Source Review guidance, which intends to simplify the system by streamlining the permit 

review process. The Law360 article is available here.
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